
Northeast Branch 

Scholarship Opportunities are available 

for anyone residing in the Northeast 

Ohio area. 

Scholarship applications are due 

by March 21, 2025 by 4:00 PM

For more information email 
neoapwascholarship@gmail.com 

Lake Erie Scholarship 

Scholarships in the amount of 

$1,000.00 for Engineering Core or 

Administrative students. 

Rubber City Scholarship 

Scholarships in the amount of 

$1,000.00 for Public Works field 

Vocational/Trades Students. 

Western Reserve Scholarship 

Scholarships in the amount of 

$1,000.00 for students engaged in 

the studies of Environmental 

impact and Water Quality. 

Students awarded a scholarship from the NEOAPWA within the last 12 months are not 
eligible to apply. 


